

Young Enterprise Northwest
c/o United Utilities, Dawson House
Liverpool Road, Warrington, WA5 3LW
T 01925 233 974 M 07725 413 867
F 01925 236 859
E Kerry.beetham@yenw.org
www.youngenterprisenw.org

Mr Mel Lowe 82 Maple Crescent Penketh Warrington WA5 2LQ

26th April 2010

Dear Mel,

Re: Warrington Area Board Final

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for judging at the Area Board Final.

I am sure you will agree that the event was a complete success even though two of The schools felt unable to participate. I hope that you enjoyed the evening and felt That it was a valuable personal experience and would consider judging or working with Young Enterprise in some capacity in the future.

I would also like to take this opportunity to invite you to the Cheshire & Warrington Strategic Final on Thursday 6th May 2010, at the Daresbury Laboratory, Science and Technology Facilities Council, Daresbury, WA4 4AD. Guests are welcome from 6pm to view the trade stands and the presentations will commence 7pm.

Thank you once again for giving up your time and supporting Young Enterprise, it is much appreciated.

Yours Sincerely,

Kerry Beetham Programme Manager